Mongofre Nou, l4th april, 1982

His Excellency

Edmundo Reyes

Commissioner of Inmigration
Department of Justice

MANILA (Republic of FPhilippines)

Respetado Commissioner, Querido Edmundo:

Once again I have to thank your kindness in Manila and
Marinduque. This time our hapfiness was shadowed because
of the passing away of beloved Mrs. Onziako.

The monument to Father Saura in Boac is now very beautiful
and I thank you very muck for the inscription you put on
it.

I don't want to disturb your working time and that's why

I am {inishing this letter in the hope that you invite
Jacqueline and I to stay in your beautiful house in Marin-
duque because I like to be there with you and have longs
talks together.

Best regards to charming Carmencita and.

Fernando A. Rubid
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